
Announcements 9/19/22

Good Morning.  Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Students - Please remember that our Cell Phone policy states that students are
allowed to use their cell phones in the cafeteria during breakfast and lunch, and
also during class changes in the hallway.  Cell phones should not be seen or
heard while students are in the classroom.

● Students you may now go online and order your CCRA yearbook! Check your
email for details.

● FBLA is selling cookies through Friday, September 23. They are 2 for $1.
Please buy some delicious cookies and support your FBLA chapter!

● See You at the Pole is a time for students to meet at their school flagpole before
school, to lift up their friends, families, teachers, school, and nation.  It is
student-initiated, student-organized, and student-led. It will be Wednesday,
September 28th, at 7:30am. We will meet at the flagpole in front of the school. We
hope to see everyone there!

● Preseason Wrestling practices will be starting Monday 9/19 from 7pm-830pm at
CCRA. All interested need to have a completed physical, concussion form, and
cardiac form in hand. Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday each week. Forms can
be picked up at CHS from Coach Graves in the gym or room 127 during
homeroom and from Coach Barlow at CCRA in room 310.

● Students - Check your email to find out exciting information regarding the dress
up days for Homecoming this week.

● Students - This is a reminder that an excuse must be turned in for every
absence from school. Some of you already have unexcused absences in
September.  Please turn in notes for absences immediately upon returning to
school.



Happy Birthday to Ely Avalos, Johnathan Brandon & Everett Masters

Thought of the day:

“If there is something you care about, make a commitment to do something now- starting with
today. And choose to live a meaningful and purpose-driven life where you care about people
and issues that are much greater than yourself.”

Have a Memorable Monday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


